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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to represent Broad Oak in a Dodgeball Competition.  
  
 
The competition will take place on Wednesday 27th November during the school day at 
Broadway Badminton Centre.  
 
 
Children will need to bring their P.E kit, trainers and a water bottle to school on the day.  
 
 
 
 
Please complete the online consent form to allow your child to take part via the 
link: https://forms.office.com/e/4XCC5RmkBG  

 
 
 

Please complete this by Wednesday 20th November at 11:00am. Thank you. 
 

 
  

 
 

Mrs Barker & Mrs Senior 
PE Leads 

 

Y5 Dodgeball Competition 
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